
End of Term Committee Report - Product Sales  
 
Chairing the Product Sales Committee has been very rewarding for 
me. Thank you for the opportunity of holding this position.  
 
Along with goods from other vendors, we sold Agent Orange 
Products. This included pins, flags, and various other items. This 
relationship has been very successful for the last 2 years. It has been 
my pleasure to help with this project.  
 
Thank you for all the help that I have received from you, my fellow 
Associates. You have been so kind and generous with your time.  
 
If the new president wants to keep me, I look forward to continuing 
as Chair of the Product Sales Committee.  Again, thanks to all of 
you.  I look forward to the coming years. 
              
Susan Henthorn 
Chair, Product Sales Committee 


